
RECEIVED

NOV 06 2D17
Cunningham Water District

PO Box 644 PUBLIC SERVICE
Cunningham, KY 42035 COMMISSION

Case No. 2016-00422

To Talina Matthews, Executive Director, Kentucky Public Service Commission;

Attached is a copy of the letter sent by Cunningham Water District to all
customers in the system regarding deviation granted by the Kentucky Public Service
Commission from requirements of 807 KAR 5:006, Section 14(l)(b)(2),

If there are any furtherconcerns, please contactEric Young at (270) 748-7040 or _ _ __
by email af jeymfd@yahoo.com.

Thank You.



Cunningham Water District
PO Box 644

Cunningham, KY 42079

Cunningham Water District Customer,

The following has no effect on your service but is for informative purposes. This
letter is to inform you that Cunningham Water District tendered an application to the
Kentucky Public Service Commission requesting a deviation from 807 KAR 5:006,
Section 14(l)(b)(2), which requires that a utility shall make a designated representative
available during the utility's established working hours not fewer than seven hours per
day, one day per week, excluding legal holidays. 807 KAR 5:006, Section 28, provides
that the Kentucky Public Service Commission may grant a deviation from its general
rules in special cases for good cause shown and the Kentucky Public Service
Commi^ionJPoirndThat Cunningham WaterDistrict should be aTlowed to deviate from
the requirements of 807 KAR 5:006 Section 14(l)(b)(2).

The main contact individual for Cunningham Water District is Eric Young at
(270) 748-7040. Alternatively, you may contact the water district at the office number
(270) 642-2287 or reach Kara Futrell at (270) 804-1147.

Thank you,

Cunningham Water District

/


